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Hello from Hilary

We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to nursery this week with a
dinosaur theme. We'll discuss and share together what we know about dinosaurs and
make mind maps. We will listen and dance to dinosaur movement songs and explore
dino-themed maths activities and malleable play. We will also hopefully create a dinosaur
for a new display.

We have been donated some lovely good quality toys. Unfortunately we have duplicates
and as we have limited storage at nursery we will be offering them to parents with funds
raised being split between the nursery and Cancer Research. The biggest items are a dolls
house, garage and castle. Photos will follow on Facebook.

Star of the day \x\/‘
Monday 24th: Florence . :
Tuesday 25th: Amelia AH Reading tip of the week
Wednesday 26th: Keep some books in the car for your
Phoebe child to look at on journeys or to read to

them when waiting in the car. Try
listening to audio books on longer
journeys. You can borrow audio books
from your local library.

Thursday 27th: Ozzy
Friday 28th: Tom C

Sound of the
week: b Writing tip of the week

Put lots of different sized containers in
the bath for your child to fill and pour.
This develops fine motor control.
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Number of the
week: 13
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